Sent: 17 May 2018 11:59
To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2018/1030/P; Outside Euston Road 235; 18/1843 - TfL comments

Dear Nora-Andreea Constantinescu,
Thanks for consulting TfL on this development proposal. TfL has the following comments.

e |tis unclear from the submitted drawings how far exactly the proposed kiosk would be sited from
the station entrance, as the distance is not shown on the Site Location plan.

* The orientation of the kiosk in relation to Euston Road A501, which is part of the Transport for
London Road Network (TLRN), is also unclear. TfL is the highway authority for the TLRN, and is
therefore concerned about any proposal which may affect the performance and/or safety of the
TLRN.

e TfL reminds the applicant and Council that the London Plan favours decluttering and simplifying
the streetscape wherever possible (see policy 6.10) and this is also prioritised in TfL Streetscape
Guidance (available from https://tfl.gov.uk/corporate/publications-and-reports/streets-toolkit)

¢ In conclusion, TfL requests further information on the orientation and exact positioning of the
kiosk, especially which direction the advertisements on it would face, how much it would narrow the
footway, and where it would stand in the footway in relation to the adjacent street furniture,
infrastructure and building accesses

e |nstallation of the kiosk and advertisment may cause unacceptable highway safety issues on
Euston Road A501 due to increased potential for driver distraction.

¢ Please provide further detail for TfL to make a better judgement on this matter.

Kind regards,

Fatima Moreno Viera
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this
email in error, please notify us immediately atmand remove it from
your system. If received in error, please do no . , rd, print or copy this
email or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the
quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.



Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway,
London, SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary

companies can be found on the following 1ink:_

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are
advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no
liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
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